VICTORIA RECREATION CLUB

(ESTABLISHED 1849) (INCORPORATED 1964)

Acting Chairman: Wu Kam Shing Hon. Treasurer: James A Fok Hon. Secretary: Gordon Loch

Honorary Life President:

The Hon. A. de O. Sales, G.B.M., J.P.



EMERALD BAY, SAI KUNG – NEW TERRITORIES

DEEP WATER BAY – HONG KONG ISLAND

Mail: P.O. Box No. 5019, GPO, Central, HK E-Mail: info@victoriarecreationclub.com.hk

Accounts: KCS Hong Kong Limited

8th Floor, Gloucester Tower

The Landmark Hong Kong

Sunday, 5th June 2016

Dear Members,

Boat/SUP Storage - Important notice

After recent storage audits at Emerald Bay and Deep Water Bay it has been discovered that there are many craft occupying storage spaces without paying storage fees.

Anyone occupying a storage space without payment must do the following:

1. Immediately identify your boat/SUP to Deep or Eric or attach your name and membership number to the craft in a visible place. This may prevent your boat/SUP being moved by staff over the coming week.

And:

2. Remove your boat/SUP from the premises before Sunday, 12th June 2016.

Unidentified craft found to be on Club premises after 12th June may be chained up or removed from the premises.

Members are reminded of the following:

- 1. Associate and Ordinary members may apply for a maximum of two one-man boat storage spaces and a maximum of one SUP space. Sporting members may apply to store only one one-man boat.
- Non-members may not store a boat/SUP in any of the permanent rack spaces at any time. Anyone visiting
 the Club to attend a race may only use a temporary rack for a few days prior to or following a race on
 occasions when such temporary storage space is available.
- 3. The Club no longer accepts applications to store larger craft.
- 4. Application for boat/SUP storage must be by completion of the storage application form available on the Club website, which should be submitted to admin@victoriarecreationclub.com. Members storing a boat/SUP must ensure their direct debit limit covers the quarterly subscriptions and storage fees.
- 5. Any member no longer wishing to use a storage space should inform admin. at least one month prior to the end of a quarter in order to avoid the storage charge being applied the following quarter.
- 6. If you sell or give away your boat/SUP please remove your VRC identification sticker in order to avoid future confusion.

VICTORIA RECREATION CLUB

(ESTABLISHED 1849) (INCORPORATED 1964)

Acting Chairman: Wu Kam Shing Hon. Treasurer: James A Fok Hon. Secretary: Gordon Loch

Honorary Life President:

The Hon. A. de O. Sales, G.B.M., J.P.



Mail: P.O. Box No. 5019, GPO, Central, HK E-Mail: info@victoriarecreationclub.com.hk

Accounts: KCS Hong Kong Limited

8th Floor, Gloucester Tower

The Landmark Hong Kong

EMERALD BAY, SAI KUNG – NEW TERRITORIES DEEP WATER BAY – HONG KONG ISLAND

7. Any boat/SUP stored on Club premises should be in good working order. Please be considerate of other members who are patiently waiting for storage space and remove any damaged or unused craft.

New rack stickers will be applied to Deep Water Bay rack spaces in the coming week. Emerald Bay will follow next month. Members must not remove or replace any rack sticker.

We would like to thank members for their understanding and cooperation in these matters.

Best Regards

The VRC Management